
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD23A/0001 AI

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 25/04/2023

Development:

Location :

Construction of a 7 storey hotel building over 2 basement levels comprising of 254 bedrooms and 8 penthouse 

suites, reception, exercise room, bar and restaurant, staff facilities, outdoor plaza area, business / conference 

rooms, 148 car parking spaces and 36 bicycle parking spaces; Works to existing vehicular access at the north of 

the site and all associated site enabling and excavation works, ESB substation, plant, storage, hard and soft 

landscaping, green roofs and signage.

Site D, Liffey Valley Office Campus, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Thursday 18 May 2023

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

1.1   Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into 

water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

2.1  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into 

waste water connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




